
 

 

Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday Confessions will be  from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  

Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass 

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Fr. Shravan Raminedi 

August 28, 2022 

Volume 70, Number 35 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   AUGUST 29 
7:00 AM : †Reginald Harrison/ Michael Harrison Fam 
8:10 AM: †Marlene Odovy/ Family 
 

TUESDAY,  AUGUST 30 
7:00 AM :  †Vernon Policky/ Alice Policky 
8:10 AM: †Frank Slavik/ Leroy Fiala 
 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 31 
7:00 AM :   †Rev. Msgr. Robert Roh/ Gary & Bernie Stava 
8:10 AM: †Anthony Niemoth/ Carl & Ellen Jirovsky 
 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 1 
7:00 AM: Marylinda Hughes/ Paul Hughes 
8:10 AM: Family of Payne Haberer/ Keith Wintz Family 
 

FRIDAY,   SEPTEMBER 2 
7:00 AM: †Tina Schaben/ Family 
8:10 AM: †Bern, Carol & Shari Kralik/ Family 
 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 3 
8:00 AM: †Delores Navratil/ Family 
5:30 PM: †Art & Margaret Schaefer/Wagenknecht’s 
 

SUNDAY,   SEPTEMBER 4 
8:00 AM :   For All Parishioners 

10:00 AM :  Spec int of Mel & Sharon Aldrich/ Ken Schroeder’s 
 
 

Lay Minister Schedule:   

Saturday September 3| 5:30 pm 

Acolyte   Chris Greisen, Volunteer  

Servers   Cale Greisen, Creighton Olson 

Lector   Karen Coufal 

Greeters   Dan & Mary Frisbie Family 

Cantor   Janelle Smith 

 
Sunday  September 4| 8:00 am 

Acolyte  Tim Fichtner, CJ Novak 

Servers  Dylan Hochstein, Ben O’Brien 

Lector  Marilu Fichtner 

Greeters  Glen Hochstein, Rich Novak 

Cantor  Jenny Policky 

 
Sunday  September 4 10:00 am 

Acolyte  Don Biggs, Ryne Seaman 

Servers  Eli Schluckebier, Dakota Leiting 

Lector  Clare Bierbaum 

Greeters  Mitch Marshall Family 

Cantor  Beth Peery 



 

22nd Sunday of Ordinary Time, August 28, 2022 

COLLECTIONS A LETTER  FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $9030.00         E-tithing: $ 0.00                             

Other: $ 1115.00 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form with instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 
 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Baptism 
Congratulations to Sutton Isla Lewis, son of Sam Lewis & 

Emma Schoepf, who was baptized, Sunday, Au-
gust 21, 2022.  May he always shine with the 
light of Christ.      

ALL ARE INVITED 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

August 

28 Pub Theology—Bottle Rocket-6:30 

September 

1  Varsity Football Dinner 

3 Baptism—3 pm 

8  Varsity Football Dinner 

Dear Parishioners, 

              This week there are two things on my mind.  One is our upcoming Stew-
ardship renewal, and the second is the National Eucharistic Revival.  The revival 
began in June, on the Feast of Corpus Christi.  There have been articles in the 
Southern Nebraska Register’s last two issues.  This Sunday evening I will be speak-
ing specifically about the revival at a Pub Theology event at the Bottle Rocket.  I 
plan to make it informative, but also to generate discussion about things we can 
do as a Parish or as Individuals to create engagement into this National Catholic 
effort. 

              Our Stewardship is an acknowledgement of our identity as children of 
God, blessed by our Creator with who we are and everything we possess.  A Stew-
ardship Way of Life, professes this truth and responds in love and gratitude, to 
our gracious Creator.  Please begin to think and pray about your individual re-
sponse to God.  He is constantly giving us invitations to dive deeper into His life, 
and your prayer will reveal to you this invitation.  Ask in your prayer, “What can I 
do for you?  You who have given me everything out of love for me.  I want to love 
and serve you God, teach me and lead me to a grateful way of giving on myself, in 
love of you”.  I assure you if, you ask, God will reveal it to you. 

              To put one thought of service in your mind, I will tell you about a conver-
sation I had with a parishioner.  I know this insight shared with me is true, be-
cause I have witnessed it myself.  It was communicated to me that there are many 
Catholics in Nursing Homes in Seward and Milford, that do not get many visi-
tors.  Their families either live a long distance from here, or they do not have any 
relatives that can visit.  They are lonely and they have so much to give.  They are 
faithful Catholics that have a deep love for God, and they can share so much with 
others.  They need someone to stop by and receive their gift.  The idea is, if mem-
bers of St. Vincent’s would visit them, and announce they are from the Parish, it 
will be like God coming to visit them.  It will also be the reception of God’s love for 
the visitor, because these people truly have a great love for God.  Think about 
forming a group of visitors to the Nursing Homes. 

              The First year of the Eucharistic revival is really a planning phase, and the 
second year will be more of instructional year.  The final year will be focused on 
preparing for a Eucharistic Congress to be held in Indianapolis in the middle of Ju-
ly.  The Eucharistic Congress will draw people for all corners of the US, and then a 
missionary command will be given to bring Jesus to all people.  We are the only 
Church that proclaims that bread and wine truly become the Body, Blood, Soul 
and Divinity of Jesus, and call these elements the Real Presence of Jesus.  I know 
our profession of faith is correct, but there are many who doubt this belief, or do 
not understand the radical nature of this proclamation.  There are many things 
that have happened over the last few years that have decreased Church attend-
ance, and the cultural climate is yearning for answers, so now is the time for a re-
newal, a revival, to set hearts on fire for Jesus again.  Please pray about these two 
intentions, and join together to build up the Church.  God Bless you. 

ADORATION SUBS NEEDED! 
We are seeking people willing to be on the SUB list for 
Adoration.  We have several hours with only one Ador-
er and it would be very helpful if we had more people 

on the sub list in case someone can't 
make it to their hour.  No weekly 
commitment, just occasional help 
when you are available. 

If willing, please contact Tania at 
(text) 643-5401 or (email) rolfsmey-
ert@gmail.com.  Please include 
Name, Phone number and if there 
are only certain times you are availa-

ble, please list what works best. 

CCD (Gr. 1-8) BEGINS THIS WEDNESDAY  
We will continue to take registrations the first night of 
class. For more information, contact carmen-
brown@cdolinc.net or call 402-643-3521  
 
CCD 3RD GRADE TEACHERS NEEDED!! 
We do not have any teachers for Gr. 3.  
Please contact either Msgr. Tucker or Carmen Brown 
(carmen-brown@cdolinc.net) with any questions you 
may have. 

** DISHES -- DISHES ** 

As always, we want to thank our parish ladies for 

their generosity  when asked for any type of help 

when called for a funeral.  This means so much to 

the families! 

 

Also, we want to let you know that we have moved 

the location of where you pick up your dishes.  They 

are now on a small shelf unit in the hallway to the 

cry room .. next to the wheelchairs.  We are trying to 

clean up the tables and also this should help protect 

your dishes.   

The Chancery Offices have an opening for a      
Property Maintenance Supervisor.  This position is 

responsible for coordinating the general         
maintenance and janitorial upkeep of diocesan    

properties, buildings, grounds, and equip-
ment.   Previous maintenance experience re-

quired.  Please contact Marsha Bartek at             
402-904-8052 or                                                  

marsha-bartek@lincolndiocese.org, to                  
request an application. 

K of C Raffle 
Thanks to all of the knights who helped sell tickets be-
fore & after the weekend Masses and to those also who 
helped sell tickets at the county fair.  847 tickets were 
sold.  The raffle winner for the  Green Mountain Grill 
was Hannah Bauer. 
 

The following won 1/2 hog each:  Donna Radford, Steve 
Borer, Mike Flyr & Nathan Bierbaum 
 

Also, a special thanks to Rich Bohac for his tremendous 
effort and time in putting this raffle together and selling 
tickets. 

Knights of Columbus Exemplification  

The Knights of Columbus assembly 
number 8469 is proud to announce 
that a Knights Exemplification will be 
held at Saint Vincent de Paul church 
on September 11th at 11:30 am. This 

will be a 1st, 2nd, and 3rd degree exemplification. All 
Knights are encouraged to come participate and wel-
come the new fellow Knights. Also if a current Knight 
is only a 1st degree, this is a great opportunity to go 
through the rest of the exemplification. Families are 
welcomed to sit through the ceremony and be there 
to celebrate. The Knights of Columbus have a special 
bound with the parish and each other and we hope 
to have a great turnout. 

PCCW Pies 
A sincere thank you to all who 

made our Pie Sales at the Seward County Fair 
a huge success!  We had an amazing turnout 
and managed to profit $5113.  Whether you 
donated money or supplies, baked pies, took 
a shift at the fair or enjoyed a piece of deli-
cious pie, we appreciate your support!  Your 
generosity played an important role in our 

event’s success.  Thank you! 

Pub Theology  
Theme is “Eucharistic 
Revival:  What is it & 
Why is it important” 

 

Date: Aug. 28th , TONIGHT 
 Time: 6:30 p.m. 

Where: Bottle Rocket  
 

“Spirit”  Gift Gathering Event 
Free Will Offering 
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